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January 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Nursery 
 
We are currently only opening Nursery for those children who have parents as key workers. 
However, I would like to see who would be interested in their child coming back to Nursery if we 
were to open in the near future.  
 
We are only looking for possible numbers at this time. If you are interested in your child resuming 
their place, please contact us and let us know.  
 
There are no spaces for siblings available at this time.  
 
May I just add, if and where it is possible for your child to stay at home, this is still strongly advised. 
We will continue to provide learning on Tapestry for your child. 
  
Stay safe, keep in touch,  
 
 
 
Miss Rhodes  
 
 


